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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	I	support	the	IPART	proposal	that	the	feed-in	tariff	
should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	The	feed-in	tariff	
should	be	regulated	as	it	is	clear	that	retailers	will	not	offer	a	fair	price	without	
government	intervention.	And	the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	
of	solar	as	a	carbon-free	source	of	electricity	and	thus	a	significant	contribution	
to	managing	international	climate	change	goals.	
	
Christine	Wheeler		
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